November 23, 2018
From the CAISSA School Directors
Cayman Islands, Dominican Republic, Ecuador, Trinidad and Tobago, and Venezuela

Re: CAISSA Soccer and Basketball Tournaments - Information Update.

Dear CAISSA Parents,

As indicated in our previous communication, students and coaches have completed the short feedback survey on the Volleyball tournament in Port St. Lucie, Florida. In general the feedback about the tournament was positive. The main concerns were related to the costs involved - it seems that in using the Florida option we will not be able to significantly reduce costs for future tournaments.

As a result the five CAISSA Directors, in consultation with the Athletic Directors, have decided to hold the remaining Soccer and Basketball tournaments in host schools, with the host schools committing to ensure that the hotel, food and related costs, for visiting schools, are as economical as is possible.

Each school will soon be sending details, to their communities, about the upcoming Soccer tournament which will be held at the Carol Morgan School in the Dominican Republic during January 31 to February 2, 2019.

The Basketball tournament will be held in Academia Cotopaxi, in Quito, during March 27 to 31, 2019. Details related to this event will be sent in due course.

As always thank you for your continued support and understanding.

Respectfully,

Jeremy Moore

Clerry Moore

Vhort

Director, Cayman International School, Cayman Islands

Nicolaas Mostert

Head of School, Carol Morgan School, Dominican Republic

Madeleine Maceda Heide

Director, Academia Cotopaxi, Ecuador

Madeleine Mucha Heide

& B (othan

AChest 2

J. Barney Latham

Director, The International School Port of Spain, Trinidad and Tobago

Terry Christian - Superintendent, Escuela Campo Alegre, Venezuela